TO:
Parish and Public Library Administrators

FROM:
Rebecca Hamilton, State Librarian

RE:
Executive Leadership Training for Louisiana Public Librarians
DATE:
March 19, 2009
The State Library of Louisiana received a grant from the Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS) to offer a multi-faceted leadership institute to train the next generation of Louisiana librarians, entitled Executive Leadership Training for Louisiana Public Librarians. It is the first in Louisiana to provide a statewide training program specifically tailored to public library leaders and potential leaders, and will provide the structure and materials needed to repeat the training in future years. 

We are now at the second phase of the grant, the Executive Leadership Training, which will consist of 8 one-day workshops held over a 16-month period between April 2009 and June 2010. These workshops will teach the operational skills needed by library managers in the future. Each workshop will cover a different topic and will be aimed at new or potential library administrators. The content may also be useful to those directors who need a refresher course, and will be open to anyone in a public library. Each workshop will increase the participant’s knowledge of best practices and provide practical information about managing day-to-day operations of a library. 
The third phase of the grant is the Leadership Institute, which will be held in Fall 2010. The Leadership Institute is a week-long intensive interactive session designed to help participants identify their strengths and weaknesses, improve interpersonal skills and build capacity for change. 

The 8 one-day workshops are open to all public library staff and library school students. Applying for the training does not guarantee a spot. Seating is limited to 30 participants. Please note that the Executive Leadership Training requires a long-term time commitment. Later, during the Leadership Institute phase of the grant, in order to be eligible for the Institute, participants must have attended at least five of the eight workshops. By attending the minimum requirement of five workshops you become eligible to apply to participate in the Leadership Institute.
I have enclosed several documents about this program, which include:

· One-page summary of the project

· List of the eight workshops

· Registration form for the first workshop on April 20, 2008
If you would like to participate or if you would like someone on your staff to participate, please fill out the enclosed registration form for the first workshop, and return to the State Library by April 9. Each workshop will include a continental breakfast, lunch, and other refreshments. The workshops will begin at 9 a.m. and end at 4 p.m. The workshops will take place in Baton Rouge and Lafayette. Participants are responsible for their own transportation and lodging. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dorothy White, Associate State Librarian, or Jerome Cummings, Deputy Associate State Librarian at (225) 342-4931. 
